Sonja Smith

A —
From: Brendan Kissane
Sent: 29 June 2012 09:59
To: Senja Smith
Subject: RE: Kiltha river Easter weekend 2012
Hi Sonja,

| can confirm that | informed Mr Burke that his complaint would be considered as a submission on the WWDL
application.

Regards
Brendan

From: Sonja Smith

Sent: 29 June 2012 09:26

To: Brendan Kissane

Cc: Stuart Huskisson

Subject: RE: Kiltha river Easter weekend 2012

Hi Brendan .
s
K , .
Sorry for the delay in this. Could you teli me please if you im‘ormgd ly\FP&Burke that this would be dealt with as a
submission by Licensing as per OEE procedure? oioxé\
G
SO
Thanks &
Sonja év'}\o &
&

R

NG
From: Brendan Kissane VO

Sent: 12 April 2012 14:58 &
To: Sonja Smith

Cc: burkesat37@gmail.com; John Feeharbo°
Subject: FW: Kiltha river Easter weekend 2012

sonja,

Please include this complaint from the Womanagh Angling & Development Association as a submission on the Waste
Water Discharge Licence (D0134-01) application for the Castlemartyr agglomeration.

Regards
Brendan Kissane

From: David Burke [mailto:burkesat37@gmail.com]

Sent: 09 April 2012 22:18

To: Jack McCarthy; andrew; Vincent Browne; Brendan Kissane; botocie@epsireland.com; John GConner
Cc: Dave O'keeffe; sbaccounts; Denis Long

Subject: Kiltha river Easter weekend 2012

EPA Export 03-07-2012:04:48:58



To me and to the residents of Castlemartyr this is unacceptable.
We'll see what the rest of the county and even the rest of the country thinks.

By the way Womanagh Angling & Development Association are hosting an open night this Wednésday in

Ballintotis Community Hall at 8:30pm.
Guest speaker is Tom Drinan BSc (Ecology) who will give a general talk about aqautic ecology which should
be very informative. All are welcome if you can bear the overwhelming irony.

David Burke
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